From: Nichole Messner

To: City Council
Subject: FW: Charleston Place Allotment
Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 11:18:16 AM

Please see below.

From: Desiree Dennis <dshundry@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 6:11 PM

To: Gerard Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>
Cec: Nichole Messner <nmessner@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Charleston Place Allotment

Good evening,

I have been trying to figure out a way to construct this email in a way that I don’t come off as a completely irrational
person, but I am so tired of not being listened to as a member of the Green community. I had absolutely no idea that
there was a consideration for a road to be put in next to our allotment. These actions along with your agenda to
develop every single last section of land available in Green is exactly why I have never provided my support. I have
wrote about my objections to other things in the community and it isn’t even considered because the decision is
already made! The pipeline, the trash, the development of the plaza on Massillon road. We already have so much
street noise from Wise, the highway and the construction of the new allotment of cluster homes. You are
disrespecting the members of this community and devaluing our homes.

It sounds like this decision is made, but I am writing for any consideration to keep the noise and light pollution
down. I used to value my view outside my bedroom and morning room window and now that will be gone. I came
from a community that became overdeveloped and people got tired of it and moved out. They are now left with
empty plazas, crumbling builds and neglected roads.

Desiree Dennis
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